From: Louise Sherwell [] 
Sent: 08 March 2017 13:35
To: Planning
Cc: Matthew Parry
Subject: Re: 17/00075/DISC - Longford Park Parcel D And E

Dear Matthew,

I've viewed the Biodiversity Enhancement plan showing the location of the bat and bird boxes in relation to discharge of Condition 16.  We welcome the types of boxes proposed however we note that the bird boxes are mostly south-west, south-east or east facing. These should be re-positioned to be north facing, or west or east facing only if well shaded.  The swfit boxes should not be placed in close proximity to any trees, or cables, as they may encourage predators such as crows and magpies and therefore should be avoided.

Kind regards,

Louise

 

Louise Sherwell
Assistant Ecologist
Ecological Services
